

## Vomiting / Diarrhoea bugs in School

Dear Parent

In common with just about every school in Chorley, we have recently had a number of cases of 'vomiting / diarrhoea bugs' in our school.

To avoid spreading this virus's further please do not send your child into school if they are suffering from either of these bugs.

If your child starts with symptoms at school the office will contact parents to collect immediately. The school policy is that pupil's must not return till they have had 48 hours clear of any symptoms.

If you wish to discuss this further please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Mr K. Welsh

Mr Kieran Welsh















